
School of Economics and Business

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN

The Governing Council of Universidad San Pablo-CEU has agreed that the 
implementation of the Bachelor's Degree in Business Administration and 

Management will be progressive, from the academic year 2021-2022 .

As of the academic year 2021-2022 , no new places will be offered for the first year 
for the current Business Administration and Management Degree. As the new 
study plan is implemented, the previous one will be discontinued, without prejudice 
to the right of students to complete their courses in accordance with the previous 
system.

Thus, students enrolled in the current plans will be able to complete the studies 
they have begun or transfer to the new study plan with the recognition of the 
approved credits established in each case, in accordance with the implementation 
schedule indicated below:AY 21-22 AY 22-23 AY 23-24 AY 24-25

1st year (new) 1st year (new) 1st year (new) 1st year (new)
2nd year (to be 
discontinued)

2nd year (new) 2nd year (new) 2nd year (new)

3rd year (to be 
discontinued)

3rd year (to be 
discontinued)

3rd year (new) 3rd year (new)

4th year (to be 
discontinued)

4th year (to be 
discontinued)

4th year (to be 
discontinued)

4th year (new)


